Mrs. Alioce Ko Grifﬂ.ﬂl,
The Athletic Journal,
68568 Glenwood Avenue,
Chicago, Illinois.

Thank you very much for your letter and check of liay 26,

Yes, you may count on me for an article or Wwo next year.
But upon the partiocular phase, I would want %o reserve a little
tine before I make the announcement of the subject. I would pre~
fer ¥o look over the several basketball publications and froam a
orosa-section of all of them I may get something rather pertinent.

-4 will write you again in the near future and see how my
ideas mesh with yours. There certainly are a lot of articles that

| LAlso‘, I would like to follow the same procedure regarding
any suggestions that I might have in commenting upon the editorials.
You will also hear from me regarding this in the same letter.

Very sincerely yours,

Director of Physical Education,
Varsity Basketball Goach.
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